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12 June 2013
MEETING MINUTES
The following are the minutes for the meeting 12 June 2013 held at the Pump Station in Albany NY.
The quarterly meeting called to order at 1820 hours by President Howard Haider. 
The following is the list of items discussed.
Call to Order: 1820 Hours
Secretary’s Report:  The minutes of the March meeting were not read by motion to dispense of reading by Chick Evans, second by Russ Hoyer.
Treasurer’s Report: Russ indicates Uncle Sam has a balance of $ 763.10. A new flag base had to be purchased at a cost of $ 43.00.  Motion by Tom Hatlee second by Paula Martinez to accept.
Reports from Committees:
Membership Committee – 

  It appears our membership is dwindling. We are now down to 87 members. 
  Memorabilia Committee – We have no one interested in buying any of our clothing even at a reduced price.
Vice-President’s Report: 
No report
Old Business-

Russ states we should have a new web site by our September meeting.

Russ also stated we will have our 50/50 tickets sent out by 1 July. The drawing will be held 19 September. Tickets will be sent out email. Ticket stubs and cash/check should be sent to Russ or turned in at the September meeting by 10 September.
Paula stated in the past we have sent a report to our national headquarter regarding number of hours our members volunteered at different places. If our members volunteer they are encouraged to send us that information so we can give it to our national headquarters. This is something we could get credit for.

President’s Report /  New Business:  President Haider expressed concern how we can get personnel interested in our chapter. We are losing members every quarter as is our National Organization.
The NYARNG will be holding a Workshop 14 &15 September. Howard will meet with the CCWO, NYARNG CW5 Wold. Howard would like to give a presentation to all the warrant officers at the workshop and place chapter information in each handout.
It has been stated in the past, as Howard emphasized, Chick has been a very congenial host. More of our members are encouraged to attend the meetings to participate in Chick’s hospitality. We thank him very much. 

Chick made a motion to close the meeting, second by Tom. Meeting adjourned at 1920.
Next meeting 19 September 2013, 1800 at the Pump Station 
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